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1. Lorna Munro, Indigenous Education Teacher, gave a presentation to the Board on the 

work that has been done in the area of Indigenous Education in the Division this year. 
 Great presentation. 
 
2. The Board felt that the joint Staff Recognition/Retirement Evening had gone well but 

asked Senior Admin to survey the participants for their opinion. 
 
3. The Board was informed that teacher staffing has been completed for this year.  Fingers 

crossed. 
 
4. The Board was informed that a meeting between Senior Admin and Principals was held 

to discuss School of Choice requests.  Letter to parents will be sent out shortly notifying 
them if the request was accepted or denied. 

 
5. The Board wanted to formally thank the 50th Anniversary Committee for its work in 

making the SVSD 50th Anniversary Celebration a success. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Summary is available in alternate formats upon request. 


